20 March 2012

PRIVATE
Dr. Paul O'Hare
Warwick Medical School
University of Warwick
Coventry
CV4 7AL



Dear Paul

Study Title and BREC Reference: Enhancing human resources and the use of appropriate technologies for maternal and perinatal survival in sub-Saharan Africa - develop, implement and evaluate a programme of locally based clinical service improvement — 143/09/2011

Thank you for submitting the above-named project to the University of Warwick Biomedical Research Ethics Sub-Committee for Chair's approval.

I am pleased to confirm that your application meets the required standard which means that full approval is granted and your study may commence.

I take this opportunity to wish you success with the study and to remind you any substantial amendments require approval from the committee before they can be made. Please keep a copy of the original signed version of this letter with your study documentation. The committee also requires you to complete an End of Study Declaration Form when you reach the end of your study: this form has been e-mailed to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Barlow

Chair

Biomedical Research

Ethics Sub-Committee

Copy:

File

Dr. Anne-Marie Brennan

Dr. David Davies

Biomedical Research Ethics Subcommittee

Enquiries: Clair Henrywood

Tel: 02476-528207

Email:brec@warwick.ac.uk

